William Hodgkinson

Subject: ARTC Comments

| understand the exhibition period for this EIS has closed but it would be appreciated if the following could be
included as an ARTC response.

It is critical that access to the ARTC rail corridor at McPherson Street is remains unencumbered. This road is utilised
for maintenance and operations access to ARTC land and will likely be utilised for the upcoming Botany Yard Bi-
directional Signalling Project.

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

regards

Derek Rogers
Property Manager Sydney
Interstate Network
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